
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Release #22 

December, 2021 
 

Dear Worthy Regent, Officers and Members: 

I am very sad to announce that our Family chairman, Diane Dottore 
has decided to resign as State Chairman. We wish her all the best. 
 

But I am happy to announce that Laura McQuoid from Northern 
California has stepped up and taken on the role, Laura belongs to 
Court Sister Emmanuel Cardinale #2745 in Livermore. 
 

Here is her contact information: 
 

Laura McQuoid 

231 El Caminito 

Livermore, California 94550 

L_mcquoid@yahoo.com 

(925) 321-3853  
 

WELCOME Laura to the Chairmanship of Family. I have every 
confidence in you and know you will do a great job. 
 
 

Take care. God bless. 
In Unity and Charity 

 

 

 

Mary Beasley  
California State Regent 
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The Joy of the Lord is Your Strength 
Nehemiah 8:10 

 

  

  

 
    

  

 


